
As this year comes to a 
close, we look back 

with appreciation for 
our work together; 
while also looking 

forward to continuing 
our partnership next 
year. We wish you a 
joyful holiday season 
and hope the coming 

year brings you 
happiness and success.

E-NEWS HOLIDAYS
2023

We will be closed Dec. 22, 25, 26 and Jan. 1 so our 
crew can enjoy family time during the holidays. Keep 

in mind we work throughout the winter, weather 
permitting, so when you need a reroof, repair or 
have other roof concerns, we’re at your service.

Ha�y New Year!
Merr y Christmas

and

CLICK HERE
TO EMAIL US


